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JANUARY 2021
● Corresponded, alongside VP Academic Navjot Singh, with the University of Calgary Haskayne School of Business

Marketing & Communications Assistant to gauge APSA interest in attending a virtual presentation about their
Master of Management program

● Addressed a professionalism concern alongside VP Academic Navjot Singh and FoPPS’ Director of Programs &
Student Services Dallyce Bialowas

● Attended a Research Day Committee meeting
● Helped coordinate the APSA/RxA “Advocacy Leaders Event”
● Sent out a Google Form to engage APSA Members with the WISEST Youth Council’s new initiative
● Held an Executive Council meeting x 2
● Held a General Council meeting x 2
● Met with Faculty (alongside VP Social Leah Feltham and VP Finance Jackie Chow) to discuss Blue and Gold 2021
● Met with student RE: position of president and running in APSA’s presidential election
● Attended an RxA Board “Staying Connected” meeting
● Attended an RxA Leadership Cohort meeting
● Attended the FoPPS’ Co2024 Virtual White Coat & Awards Ceremony
● Held a yearbook discussion alongside Co2020 and Co2021 Yearbook Editors, VP Finance Jackie Chow, and Acting

Publications Director Yan Chen
● Attended Amy Oliver’s “Women in Pharmacy Leadership” Event
● Attended APSA’s Presidential Campaign meeting with President-Elect candidate and CRO Paul VanWerkhoven
● Met with University of Alberta Sexual Assault Centre Education Program Coordinator Daniela Chavez and VP

Academic Navjot Singh to finalize APSA’s sexual violence resource document/statement
● Met with PAM Committee and VP Finance Jackie Chow to discuss budget constraints and PAM packages
● Worked alongside BPSA Interim President Tobi Obatusin and Dr. Ravina Sanghera to introduce APSA Member’s to

the Black Pharmacy Students’ Association

FEBRUARY 2021
● Met with RxA Director of Professional Affairs Ali Damani to update him on APSA initiatives
● Attended a FoPPS’ EDI Committee Meeting
● Hosted an Executive Council meeting
● Met with RxA Board Members to discuss an internal matter
● Hosted a General Council meeting x 2
● Worked with RxA Professional Affairs Administrative Assistant Carrie Sweezey to promote RxA membership to first

year students
● Alongside Executive Council worked on editing and commenting on the Medical Student's Association: Government

Affairs and Advocacy Committee’s letter to AHS calling for health science student COVID-19 vaccination
● Finalized APSA’s sexual violence resource document alongside VP Academic Navjot Singh and another student
● Finalized Co2021 yearbook printing plans alongside Acting Publications Director Yan Chen and Co2021 Yearbook

Editor Amy McMurdo
● Alongside VP Academic Navjot Singh handled a professionalism concern
● Worked with IPSF Director Marzena Kula, VP Administration Megan Hopkins, and CRO Paul VanWerkhoven to

discuss changing the IPSF Director position into two distinct positions (IPSF Sr and IPSF Jr)
● Attended a FoPPS’ Academic Staff Meeting
● Attended RxA/APSA’s Advocacy Leaders virtual networking night
● Coordinated sending out a “Padlet” to APSA council to congratulate RxA CEO Margaret Wing on earning a U of A

alumni award
● Reached out to APSA International Students’ Council delegate Mariam Abduhalli to get her update on the position
● Met with Dr. Ravina Sanghera and APSA GFC Rep Makboolee Fyith to discuss possible FoPPS/APSA collaboration on

a statement regarding a campus-wide smoking ban



● Addressed a professionalism concern alongside VP Academic Navjot Singh and FoPPS’ Director of Programs &
Student Services Dallyce Bialowas

MARCH 2021
● Attended a FoPPS’ EDI Committee Meeting
● Attended an RxA Membership Committee Meeting x 2
● Hosted an Executive Council meeting x 3
● Attended RxA’s Spring Professional Development conference
● Hosted a General Council meeting x 2
● Attended an RxA Board “Staying Connected” meeting
● Attended an RxA Board Meeting
● Sat on the panel for the “Women in Pharmacy Leadership” panel event
● Hosted a Constitution and Policy Committee meeting x 2
● Went on Edmonton Global Morning News alongside VP CAPSI Sr Ayush Chadha to promote Pharmacy Appreciation

Month
● Coordinated APSA’s Faculty appreciation initiative alongside VP CAPSI Sr Ayush Chadha
● Hosted APSA’s AGM
● Hosted APSA’s “Spring Changeover” meeting
● Recorded a thank you video for FoPPS’ donors
● Worked with GFC Rep Makboolee Fyith to get more information regarding the University’s proposed Clean Air

Strategy
● Communicated with SU BoG Rep Dave Konrad RE: APSA’s discussion and support of the University’s proposed Clean

Air Strategy
● Met with Action on Smoking and Health Executive Director Les Hagen and Alberta Policy Specialist Disha Panchal

RE: the University's Clean Air Strategy
● Recorded a video to present APSA’s Past-President Award and Councillors Award
● Became a member of the University’s Remote Learning Task Force Advisory Group
● Sent a letter to U of A President Bill Flanagan and Clean Air Strategy Working Group Co-Chairs Andrew Leitch and

Kevin Friese supporting a campus-wide smoking ban
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